
 
 
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As we come to the end of this half term, we wanted to take a moment to celebrate the 
wonderful achievements and spirit that define our school community. 

A Heartfelt Thank You 

To our dedicated staff: your unwavering commitment and passion make St Mary’s a nurturing 
place where our children thrive. Your efforts do not go unnoticed, and we are deeply grateful. 

To our supportive parents and carers: your partnership is invaluable. Your involvement and 
encouragement play a crucial role in the ongoing success of our pupils and school. 

Celebrating Our Year 6 Pupils 

A special shout-out to our Year 6 pupils who have recently completed their end of Key Stage 2 
tests. Your resilience, bravery, and dedication embody our school mission, Fiat Mihi. We are 
incredibly proud of each one of you. 

 

Wishing you all a restful and joyful half term break. 

A McClurey & N Bennett  

Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett  
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Upcoming Events  

●​ 12th June – Reception Book and Breakfast. 8:45 - 9am in the classroom  
●​ 17th–20th June – Year 6 Paris Trip 
●​ 18th June SEND drop in for parents 9-10.30am in Tree Tops 
●​ 23rd–27th June – Careers Focus Week - more details to follow. 
●​ 23rd June - Y4 Residential to Ampleforth 
●​ 30th June – 4th July – Sports Week - more details to follow from Mr Burke 
●​ 30th June - KS2 Sports Day 9:30am. KS1 Sports Day 13:30pm. If the weather is poor we 

will move the Sports Days to July 1st. 
●​ 3rd July – Inflatables Day for Year 1 to Year 6- we will be in touch regarding arrangements 

nearer the time.  
●​ 7th July – Mission Week begins 
●​ 8th July – Transition Day 
●​ 9th July – Year 5 Trip to London 
●​ 11th July – Annual Reports to Parents 
●​ 15th July – Optional Parents Evening (3:15 – 4:00 pm) 
●​ 17th July – St Mary’s Has Got Talent​
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